Profit should never be a motive in
benefit assessments

Yesterday, in the Scottish Parliament, I ruled out the use of private
companies in assessing people for the benefits that will be delivered under
Scotland’s new social security system.

This was a proud moment. Profit should never ever be a motive in these
important assessments and I wanted to let the people who will be relying on
benefits know that I had listened to them and was making a clear decision on
this issue.
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